
TITLE IX COMPLIANCE 1

Title IX Compliance



TITLE IX COMPLIANCE 2

In compliance with the Title IX 20 U.S.C. § 1681(a), no person shall, on the basis of sex, be excluded from 
participation in, be denied benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any education program or 
activity receiving Federal financial assistance. Furthermore, sexual harassment and violence are strictly 
prohibited at New Lines Institute for Strategy and Policy.

Any victims or third parties should report all incidents of sex discrimination, sexual harassment, or sexual 
violence to the Title IX Coordinators, at the below contact information:

Title IX & Clery Act Compliance Coordinator

Name: Dr. Amy Buras

Title: Learning Resource Manager

Office Address: 1660 L St. NW, Ste. 450, Washington, DC 20036

Telephone: (703) 865-8735

Email: aburas@newlinesinstitute.org

Deputy Title IX Coordinator

Name: Dr. NS Hasan

Title: Executive Dean

Office Address: 1660 L St. NW, Ste. 450, Washington, DC 20036

Telephone: (703) 865-6420/Ext. 336

Email: nshasan@newlinesinstitute.org

Deputy Title IX Coordinator

Name: George Rado

Title: Regulatory Compliance Coordinator

Office Address: 1660 L St. NW, Ste. 450, Washington, DC 20036

Telephone: (703) 865-8784

Email: grado@newlinesinstitute.org

A general email and page have been set up to assist with reporting any potential Title IX violations

titleIX@newlinesinstitute.org

In accordance with the federal law, all victims and third parties have the option of reporting incidents by 
email, phone, mail, or in person to the Title IX Coordinator. All victims have the right to report to police, the 
institute will facilitate that process if desired by the victim. Victims also have the right not to report to the 
police.

All incidents of sex discrimination, sexual harassment, or sexual violence will be investigated promptly, in 
order to remedy any hostile educational environment created by such behaviors. Investigations may include 
the assistance of police, which may delay the response of New Lines Institute for Strategy and Policy to 
accommodate a police investigation. If the case requires police investigation, New Lines Institute for Strategy 
and Policy will delay their response to the case a maximum of 10 days in order to give appropriate time 
for police to gather evidence. If New Lines Institute for Strategy and Policy must delay their response, all 
parties will be informed of the delay and given an approximate timeline for when the response will resume. 
Institutional investigations will take no more than 60 days, except in the instance of a complex case, which 
will be addressed within a reasonable period of time given the circumstances.

https://newlinesunistg.wpenginepowered.com/online-reporting-tool/


TITLE IX COMPLIANCE 3

Contact Information

For further information about the New Lines Institute Master of Arts in Strategy 
and Policy, please contact admissions@newlinesinstitute.org.

Location: 1660 L St. NW, Ste. 450, Washington, DC 20036, US


